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Perspectives on American Book History Jun 13
2022 CD-ROM contains: Digital image archive of
books, magazines, manuscripts, technologies,
and readers to accompany text.
 Why You Can't Teach United States History

without American Indians Mar 11 2022 A
resource for all who teach and study history,
this book illuminates the unmistakable
centrality of American Indian history to the
full sweep of American history. The nineteen
essays gathered in this collaboratively
produced volume, written by leading scholars
in the field of Native American history,
reflect the newest directions of the field and
are organized to follow the chronological arc
of the standard American history survey.
Contributors reassess major events, themes,
groups of historical actors, and
approaches--social, cultural, military, and
political--consistently demonstrating how
Native American people, and questions of
Native American sovereignty, have animated all
the ways we consider the nation's past. The
uniqueness of Indigenous history, as



interwoven more fully in the American story,
will challenge students to think in new ways
about larger themes in U.S. history, such as
settlement and colonization, economic and
political power, citizenship and movements for
equality, and the fundamental question of what
it means to be an American. Contributors are
Chris Andersen, Juliana Barr, David R. M.
Beck, Jacob Betz, Paul T. Conrad, Mikal
Brotnov Eckstrom, Margaret D. Jacobs, Adam
Jortner, Rosalyn R. LaPier, John J. Laukaitis,

K. Tsianina Lomawaima, Robert J. Miller, Mindy
J. Morgan, Andrew Needham, Jean M. O'Brien,
Jeffrey Ostler, Sarah M. S. Pearsall, James D.
Rice, Phillip H. Round, Susan Sleeper-Smith,
and Scott Manning Stevens.
 A People's History of the United States Dec
20 2022 A classic since its original landmark
publication in 1980, Howard Zinn’s A People’s
History of the United States is the first
scholarly work to tell America’s story from
the bottom up—from the point of view of, and
in the words of, America’s women, factory
workers, African Americans, Native Americans,
working poor, and immigrant laborers. From
Columbus to the Revolution to slavery and the
Civil War—from World War II to the election of
George W. Bush and the “War on Terror”—A
People’s History of the United States is an
important and necessary contribution to a



complete and balanced understanding of
American history.
 The Americans, the History of a People and a
Nation Jan 01 2024
 American Enterprise Feb 07 2022 What does it
mean to be an American? What are American
ideas and values? American Enterprise, the
companion book to a major exhibition at the
Smithsonian’s National Museum of American
History, aims to answer these questions about
the American experience through an exploration

of its economic and commercial history. It
argues that by looking at the intersection of
capitalism and democracy, we can see where we
as a nation have come from and where we might
be going in the future. Richly illustrated
with images of objects from the museum’s
collections, American Enterprise includes a
1794 dollar coin, Alexander Graham Bell’s 1876
telephone, a brass cash register from Marshall
Fields, Sam Walton’s cap, and many other goods
and services that have shaped American
culture. Historical and contemporary
advertisements are also featured, emphasizing
the evolution of the relationship between
producers and consumers over time.
Interspersed in the historical narrative are
essays from today’s industry leaders—including
Sheila Bair, Adam Davidson, Bill Ford, Sally
Greenberg, Fisk Johnson, Hank Paulson, Richard



Trumka, and Pat Woertz—that pose provocative
questions about the state of contemporary
American business and society. American
Enterprise is a multi-faceted survey of the
nation’s business heritage and corresponding
social effects that is fundamental to an
understanding of the lives of the American
people, the history of the United States, and
the nation’s role in global affairs.
 The Broken Heart of America Mar 30 2021 A
searing portrait of the racial dynamics that

lie inescapably at the heart of our nation,
told through the turbulent history of the city
of St. Louis. From Lewis and Clark's 1804
expedition to the 2014 uprising in Ferguson,
American history has been made in St. Louis.
And as Walter Johnson shows in this searing
book, the city exemplifies how imperialism,
racism, and capitalism have persistently
entwined to corrupt the nation's past. St.
Louis was a staging post for Indian removal
and imperial expansion, and its wealth grew on
the backs of its poor black residents, from
slavery through redlining and urban renewal.
But it was once also America's most radical
city, home to anti-capitalist immigrants, the
Civil War's first general emancipation, and
the nation's first general strike—a legacy of
resistance that endures. A blistering history
of a city's rise and decline, The Broken Heart



of America will forever change how we think
about the United States.
 The American People Aug 04 2021 Seven years
War - Abolitionism & women's rights - The West
- Civil war - Suffrage for women - Slavery -
Exploring the west - Quakers - Early
settlements and exploration - American people
before Columbus.
 Speaking American Nov 06 2021 Investigates
the history and continuing evolution of
American English, from the 16th century to the

present, to celebrate the endless variety and
remarkable inventiveness that have always been
at the heart of our language. By the author of
Images of English: A Cultural History of the
Language.
 Teaching What Really Happened May 01 2021
“Should be in the hands of every history
teacher in the country.”— Howard Zinn James
Loewen has revised Teaching What Really
Happened, the bestselling, go-to resource for
social studies and history teachers wishing to
break away from standard textbook retellings
of the past. In addition to updating the
scholarship and anecdotes throughout, the
second edition features a timely new chapter
entitled "Truth" that addresses how
traditional and social media can distort
current events and the historical record.
Helping students understand what really



happened in the past will empower them to use
history as a tool to argue for better policies
in the present. Our society needs engaged
citizens now more than ever, and this book
offers teachers concrete ideas for getting
students excited about history while also
teaching them to read critically. It will
specifically help teachers and students tackle
important content areas, including
Eurocentrism, the American Indian experience,
and slavery. Book Features: An up-to-date

assessment of the potential and pitfalls of
U.S. and world history education. Information
to help teachers expect, and get, good
performance from students of all racial,
ethnic, and socioeconomic backgrounds.
Strategies for incorporating project-oriented
self-learning, having students conduct online
historical research, and teaching
historiography. Ideas from teachers across the
country who are empowering students by
teaching what really happened. Specific
chapters dedicated to five content topics
usually taught poorly in today’s schools.
 A History of the Book in America Jun 25 2023
Volume 3 of A History of the Book in America
narrates the emergence of a national book
trade in the nineteenth century, as changes in
manufacturing, distribution, and publishing
conditioned, and were conditioned by, the



evolving practices of authors and readers.
Chapters trace the ascent of the "industrial
book--a manufactured product arising from the
gradual adoption of new printing, binding, and
illustration technologies and encompassing the
profusion of nineteenth-century printed
materials--which relied on nationwide networks
of financing, transportation, and
communication. In tandem with increasing
educational opportunities and rising literacy
rates, the industrial book encouraged new

sites of reading; gave voice to diverse
communities of interest through periodicals,
broadsides, pamphlets, and other printed
forms; and played a vital role in the
development of American culture. Contributors:
Susan Belasco, University of Nebraska Candy
Gunther Brown, Indiana University Kenneth E.
Carpenter, Newton Center, Massachusetts Scott
E. Casper, University of Nevada, Reno Jeannine
Marie DeLombard, University of Toronto Ann
Fabian, Rutgers University Jeffrey D. Groves,
Harvey Mudd College Paul C. Gutjahr, Indiana
University David D. Hall, Harvard Divinity
School David M. Henkin, University of
California, Berkeley Bruce Laurie, University
of Massachusetts, Amherst Eric Lupfer,
Humanities Texas Meredith L. McGill, Rutgers
University John Nerone, University of Illinois
Stephen W. Nissenbaum, University of



Massachusetts Lloyd Pratt, Michigan State
University Barbara Sicherman, Trinity College
Louise Stevenson, Franklin & Marshall College
Amy M. Thomas, Montana State University Tamara
Plakins Thornton, State University of New
York, Buffalo Susan S. Williams, Ohio State
University Michael Winship, University of
Texas at Austin
 The Americans: The Democratic Experience Dec
08 2021 Winner of the Pulitzer Prize. A study
of the last 100 years of American history.

 A People's History of the United States Sep
16 2022 Since its original landmark
publication in 1980, A People's History of the
United States has been chronicling American
history from the bottom up, throwing out the
official version of history taught in schools
-- with its emphasis on great men in high
places -- to focus on the street, the home,
and the, workplace. Known for its lively,
clear prose as well as its scholarly research,
A People's History is the only volume to tell
America's story from the point of view of --
and in the words of -- America's women,
factory workers, African-Americans, Native
Americans, the working poor, and immigrant
laborers. As historian Howard Zinn shows, many
of our country's greatest battles -- the
fights for a fair wage, an eight-hour workday,
child-labor laws, health and safety standards,



universal suffrage, women's rights, racial
equality -- were carried out at the grassroots
level, against bloody resistance. Covering
Christopher Columbus's arrival through
President Clinton's first term, A People's
History of the United States, which was
nominated for the American Book Award in 1981,
features insightful analysis of the most
important events in our history. Revised,
updated, and featuring a new after, word by
the author, this special twentieth anniversary

edition continues Zinn's important
contribution to a complete and balanced
understanding of American history.
 The Americans Nov 30 2023 American history
text includes features designed to develop
students' geographical literacy and critical
thinking skills as well as historical
literacy. Secondary level.
 The American Past Jul 03 2021 This is Volume
II (Since 1865) of THE AMERICAN PAST: A SURVEY
OF AMERICAN HISTORY, Seventh Edition. Now in
its Seventh Edition, Conlin's introductory
American history text continues to offer a
colorful and engaging look at the individuals,
events, and ideas that have shaped our
nation's past. Accessible and lively, it
emphasizes political history, yet provides
balanced coverage of social, cultural,
economic, intellectual, constitutional,



diplomatic, and military events. Consistent
scholarship and a unique organization make
this book comprehensive and manageable, while
new chronologies offer students quick
reference and easy review of the major events
and movements covered in each chapter. The
text benefits from Conlin's literary
narrative, which lends a unifying voice that
captures and holds students' interest. THE
AMERICAN PAST: A SURVEY OF AMERICAN HISTORY,
SEVENTH EDITION is available in the following

split options: THE AMERICAN PAST: A SURVEY OF
AMERICAN HISTORY, Comprehensive, Seventh
Edition (Chapters 1-51), ISBN: 0534621368; THE
AMERICAN PAST, VOLUME I: TO 1877, Seventh
Edition (Chapters 1-25), ISBN: 0534621376; THE
AMERICAN PAST, VOLUME II: SINCE 1865, Seventh
Edition (Chapters 25-51), ISBN: 0534621384.
 A First Book of American History Feb 02 2024
Continuing the biographical approach to
teaching history found in his Stories of Great
Americans for Little Americans, Eggleston
draws a more in-depth picture of the
development of the United States using the
stories of the living and breathing Americans
who made it all happen.
 The Everything American History Book Nov 18
2022 Starting with the first Viking
explorations and continuing to the present
day, The Everything American History Book, 2nd



Edition takes you on a thrilling tour through
history. It's packed with facts and vivid
details of events that shaped the United
States, including: Wars, battles, and famous
generals Outstanding American inventions--from
the cotton gin to the Internet Key political
figures--presidents, peacekeepers, visionaries
And much, much more! The Everything American
History Book, 2nd Edition covers all the major
incidents and key players--from the Boston Tea
Party to 9/11, and Lewis and Clark to Martin

Luther King, Jr. This extraordinary retelling
makes learning history fun for the whole
family.
 A History of the Book in America Feb 19 2023
History of the Book in America: Volume 2: An
Extensive Republic: Print, Culture, and
Society in the New Nation, 1790-1840
 That's Not in My American History Book Aug 28
2023 This book tackles the messy details,
reclaims disregarded heroes, and sets the
record straight. It also explains why July 4th
isn't really Independence Day.
 A First Book in American History Jan 21 2023
 The Americans May 05 2024 A textbook of
American history from the arrival of the
Indians through the 1980's and the presidency
of Ronald Reagan.
 The Italian-americans Jul 27 2023 This richly
researched, beautifully illustrated volume



illuminates an important, overlooked part of
American history. From extensive archival
materials and interviews with well-known
Italian Americans, Maria Laurino strips away
stereotypes and nostalgia to tell the
complicated, centuries-long story of the true
Italian-American experience. Looking beyond
the familiar Little Italys and stereotypes
fostered by The Godfather and The Sopranos,
Laurino reveals surprising, fascinating lives:
Italian-Americans working on sugar-cane

plantations in Louisiana to those who were
lynched in New Orleans; the banker who helped
rebuild San Francisco after the great
earthquake; families interned as “enemy
aliens” in World War II. From anarchist
radicals to “Rosie the Riveter” to Nancy
Pelosi, Andrew Cuomo, and Bill de Blasio; from
traditional artisans to rebel songsters like
Frank Sinatra, Dion, Madonna, and Lady Gaga,
this book is both exploration and celebration
of the rich legacy of Italian-American life.
Readers can discover the history
chronologically, chapter by chapter, or
serendipitously by exploring the trove of
supplemental materials. These include
interviews, newspaper clippings, period
documents, and photographs that bring the
history to life.
 Firsthand America Aug 16 2022 All



comprehensive United States survey textbooks,
including this one, give full coverage to
standard political, economic, diplomatic, and
legal events. But these elements of history
are largely the story of elites. This textbook
also provides social history captured in the
recognizable lives of ordinary people.
Presidents, congressmen, and corporate
executives are quoted throughout the book. So
are soldiers, slaves, indentured servants,
cowboys, working girls and women, and civil

rights activists. Firsthand America, using
more than 2,000 quotations, therefore gives
due place both to the traditional leaders and
to the myriad Americans never named in formal
historians.
 The Americans Feb 27 2021
 A History of America in Ten Strikes Oct 06
2021 Recommended by The Nation, the New
Republic, Current Affairs, Bustle, In These
Times An “entertaining, tough-minded, and
strenuously argued” (The Nation) account of
ten moments when workers fought to change the
balance of power in America “A brilliantly
recounted American history through the prism
of major labor struggles, with critically
important lessons for those who seek a better
future for working people and the world.”
—Noam Chomsky Powerful and accessible, A
History of America in Ten Strikes challenges



all of our contemporary assumptions around
labor, unions, and American workers. In this
brilliant book, labor historian Erik Loomis
recounts ten critical workers' strikes in
American labor history that everyone needs to
know about (and then provides an annotated
list of the 150 most important moments in
American labor history in the appendix). From
the Lowell Mill Girls strike in the 1830s to
Justice for Janitors in 1990, these labor
uprisings do not just reflect the times in

which they occurred, but speak directly to the
present moment. For example, we often think
that Lincoln ended slavery by proclaiming the
slaves emancipated, but Loomis shows that they
freed themselves during the Civil War by
simply withdrawing their labor. He shows how
the hopes and aspirations of a generation were
made into demands at a GM plant in Lordstown
in 1972. And he takes us to the forests of the
Pacific Northwest in the early nineteenth
century where the radical organizers known as
the Wobblies made their biggest inroads
against the power of bosses. But there were
also moments when the movement was crushed by
corporations and the government; Loomis helps
us understand the present perilous condition
of American workers and draws lessons from
both the victories and defeats of the past. In
crystalline narratives, labor historian Erik



Loomis lifts the curtain on workers'
struggles, giving us a fresh perspective on
American history from the boots up. Strikes
include: Lowell Mill Girls Strike
(Massachusetts, 1830–40) Slaves on Strike (The
Confederacy, 1861–65) The Eight-Hour Day
Strikes (Chicago, 1886) The Anthracite Strike
(Pennsylvania, 1902) The Bread and Roses
Strike (Massachusetts, 1912) The Flint Sit-
Down Strike (Michigan, 1937) The Oakland
General Strike (California, 1946) Lordstown

(Ohio, 1972) Air Traffic Controllers (1981)
Justice for Janitors (Los Angeles, 1990)
 A History of the Book in America Oct 30 2023
Volume 1, The Colonial Book in the Atlantic
World carries the interrelated stories of
publishing, writing, and reading from the
beginning of the colonial period in America up
to 1790. Three major themes run through the
volume: the persisting connections between the
book trade in the Old World and the New,
evidenced in modes of intellectual and
cultural exchange and the dominance of
imported, chiefly English books; the gradual
emergence of a competitive book trade in which
newspapers were the largest form of
production; and the institution of a culture
of the Word, organized around an essentially
theological understanding of print,
authorship, and reading, complemented by other



frameworks of meaning that included the
culture of republicanism
 The American Way of Life Jan 26 2021 Telling
the full story of the American Way of Life (or
more simply the American Way) in the United
States over the course of the last century
reveals key insights that add to our
understanding of American culture. Lawrence R.
Samuel argues that since the term was
popularized in the 1930s, the American Way has
served as the primary guiding mythology or

national ethos of the United States. More than
that, however, this work shows that the
American Way has represented many things to
many people, making the mythology a useful
device for anyone wishing to promote a
particular agenda that serves his or her
interests. A consumerist lifestyle supported
by a system based in free enterprise has been
the ideological backbone of the American Way,
but the term has been attached to everything
from farming to baseball to barbecue. There
really is no single, identifiable American Way
and never has been—it becomes clear after
tracing its history—making it a kind of Zelig
of belief systems. If our underlying
philosophy or set of values is amorphous and
nebulous, then so is our national identity and
character, Samuel concludes, implying that the
meaning of America is elastic and



accommodating to many interpretations. This
unique thesis sets off this work from other
books and helps establish it as a seminal
resource within the fields of American history
and American studies.
 What Every American Should Know About
American History Apr 11 2022 Collection of 200
important historical events that impacted
American history from Leif Ericson exploring
Vinland to the Cold War ends.
 The Americans Oct 18 2022 A textbook of

American history from the arrival of the
Indians through the 1980's and the presidency
of Ronald Reagan.
 A Child's First Book of American History Sep
04 2021
 The Industrial Book, 1840-1880 Mar 03 2024 V.
1. The colonial book in the Atlantic world:
This book carries the interrelated stories of
publishing, writing, and reading from the
beginning of the colonial period in America up
to 1790. v. 2 An Extensive Republic: This
volume documents the development of a
distinctive culture of print in the new
American republic. v. 3. The industrial book
1840-1880: This volume covers the creation,
distribution, and uses of print and books in
the mid-nineteenth century, when a truly
national book trade emerged. v. 4. Print in
Motion: In a period characterized by expanding



markets, national consolidation, and social
upheaval, print culture picked up momentum as
the nineteenth century turned into the
twentieth. v. 5. The Enduring Book: This
volume addresses the economic, social, and
cultural shifts affecting print culture from
Word War II to the present.
 Native Americans in History Jul 15 2022
Celebrate the powerful stories of influential
Native Americans—for kids ages 8 to 12 From
every background and tribal nation, native

people are a vital part of history. This
collection of Native American stories for kids
explores 15 Native Americans and some of the
incredible things they achieved. Kids will
explore the ways each of these people used
their talents and beliefs to stand up for
what's right and stay true to themselves and
their community. Becoming a leader—Learn how
Sitting Bull led with spiritual guidance and a
strong will, and how Tecumseh inspired
warriors to protect their communities from
white American hostility. Staying
strong—Discover athletes like Maria Tallchief,
who broke barriers in ballet, and Jim Thorpe,
who showed the world that a native man could
win Olympic gold. Fighting for change—Find out
how Deb Haaland and Suzan Harjo use their
activism to raise awareness about Native
American issues today. Go beyond other books



on Native American history for kids with a
closer look at notable native people who
helped change the world.
 The Americans: The National Experience Apr 04
2024 This second volume in "The Americans"
trilogy deals with the crucial period of
American history from the Revolution to the
Civil War. Here we meet the people who shaped,
and were shaped by, the American
experience—the versatile New Englanders, the
Transients and the Boosters. Winner of the

Francis Parkman Prize.
 A First Book in American History Jan 09 2022
Trieste Publishing has a massive catalogue of
classic book titles. Our aim is to provide
readers with the highest quality reproductions
of fiction and non-fiction literature that has
stood the test of time. The many thousands of
books in our collection have been sourced from
libraries and private collections around the
world.The titles that Trieste Publishing has
chosen to be part of the collection have been
scanned to simulate the original. Our readers
see the books the same way that their first
readers did decades or a hundred or more years
ago. Books from that period are often spoiled
by imperfections that did not exist in the
original. Imperfections could be in the form
of blurred text, photographs, or missing
pages. It is highly unlikely that this would



occur with one of our books. Our extensive
quality control ensures that the readers of
Trieste Publishing's books will be delighted
with their purchase. Our staff has thoroughly
reviewed every page of all the books in the
collection, repairing, or if necessary,
rejecting titles that are not of the highest
quality. This process ensures that the reader
of one of Trieste Publishing's titles receives
a volume that faithfully reproduces the
original, and to the maximum degree possible,

gives them the experience of owning the
original work.We pride ourselves on not only
creating a pathway to an extensive reservoir
of books of the finest quality, but also
providing value to every one of our readers.
Generally, Trieste books are purchased singly
- on demand, however they may also be
purchased in bulk. Readers interested in bulk
purchases are invited to contact us directly
to enquire about our tailored bulk rates.
 The Americans May 13 2022 Explores the story
of United States history, weaving the
reflections of people who experienced history
firsthand throughout the narrative. Thought-
provoking lessons make history human and
relevant to students' everyday lives, helping
them to realize the richness of our nation's
history. Identifies themes in geography and
technology that influenced American history,



 Ordinary Americans May 25 2023 A collection
of first-person accounts by average Americans
detailing the first 500 years of U.S. history.
Multicultural perspectives are emphasized.
 The Irish Americans Mar 23 2023 Follows the
Irish from their first arrival in the American
colonies through the bleak days of the potato
famine, the decades of ethnic prejudice and
nativist discrimination, the rise of Irish
political power, and on to the historic moment
when John F. Kennedy was elected to the

highest office in the land.
 A First Book in American History Apr 23 2023
 These Truths: A History of the United States
Jun 01 2021 “Nothing short of a masterpiece.”
—NPR Books A New York Times Bestseller and a
Washington Post Notable Book of the Year In
the most ambitious one-volume American history
in decades, award-winning historian Jill
Lepore offers a magisterial account of the
origins and rise of a divided nation. Widely
hailed for its “sweeping, sobering account of
the American past” (New York Times Book
Review), Jill Lepore’s one-volume history of
America places truth itself—a devotion to
facts, proof, and evidence—at the center of
the nation’s history. The American experiment
rests on three ideas—“these truths,” Jefferson
called them—political equality, natural
rights, and the sovereignty of the people. But



has the nation, and democracy itself,
delivered on that promise? These Truths tells
this uniquely American story, beginning in
1492, asking whether the course of events over
more than five centuries has proven the
nation’s truths, or belied them. To answer
that question, Lepore wrestles with the state
of American politics, the legacy of slavery,
the persistence of inequality, and the nature
of technological change. “A nation born in
contradiction… will fight, forever, over the

meaning of its history,” Lepore writes, but
engaging in that struggle by studying the past
is part of the work of citizenship. With These
Truths, Lepore has produced a book that will
shape our view of American history for decades
to come.
 A History of the American People Sep 28 2023
"As majestic in its scope as the country it
celebrates. [Johnson's] theme is the men and
women, prominent and unknown, whose energy,
vision, courage and confidence shaped a great
nation. It is a compelling antidote to those
who regard the future with pessimism."— Henry
A. Kissinger Paul Johnson's prize-winning
classic, A History of the American People, is
an in-depth portrait of the American people
covering every aspect of U.S. history—from
politics to the arts. "The creation of the
United States of America is the greatest of



all human adventures," begins Paul Johnson's
remarkable work. "No other national story
holds such tremendous lessons, for the
American people themselves and for the rest of
mankind." In A History of the American People,
historian Johnson presents an in-depth
portrait of American history from the first
colonial settlements to the Clinton
administration. This is the story of the men
and women who shaped and led the nation and
the ordinary people who collectively created

its unique character. Littered with letters,
diaries, and recorded conversations, it
details the origins of their struggles for
independence and nationhood, their heroic
efforts and sacrifices to deal with the
'organic sin’ of slavery and the preservation
of the Union to its explosive economic growth
and emergence as a world power. Johnson
discusses contemporary topics such as the
politics of racism, education, the power of
the press, political correctness, the growth
of litigation, and the influence of women
throughout history. Sometimes controversial
and always provocative, A History of the
American People is one author’s challenging
and unique interpretation of American history.
Johnson’s views of individuals, events,
themes, and issues are original, critical, and
in the end admiring, for he is, above all, a



strong believer in the history and the destiny
of the American people.
 America for Americans Jun 06 2024 This
definitive history of American xenophobia is
"essential reading for anyone who wants to
build a more inclusive society" (Ibram X.
Kendi, New York Times-bestselling author of
How to Be an Antiracist). The United States is
known as a nation of immigrants. But it is
also a nation of xenophobia. In America for
Americans, Erika Lee shows that an irrational

fear, hatred, and hostility toward immigrants
has been a defining feature of our nation from
the colonial era to the Trump era. Benjamin
Franklin ridiculed Germans for their "strange
and foreign ways." Americans' anxiety over
Irish Catholics turned xenophobia into a
national political movement. Chinese
immigrants were excluded, Japanese
incarcerated, and Mexicans deported. Today,
Americans fear Muslims, Latinos, and the so-
called browning of America. Forcing us to
confront this history, Lee explains how
xenophobia works, why it has endured, and how
it threatens America. Now updated with an
epilogue reflecting on how the coronavirus
pandemic turbocharged xenophobia, America for
Americans is an urgent spur to action for any
concerned citizen.
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